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Product Safety Recall

Childrens Komar Kids Branded Pyjamas

Pauls Warehouse USA Outlet takes product safety seriously and wishes to advise customers of a product recall
on the following product:

DESCRIPTION: Childrens Komar Kids Branded Pyjamas.

DEFECT: This item does not comply with the requirements of the mandatory standard ‘Consumer Goods
(Children’s Nightwear and Limited Daywear and Paper Patterns for Children’s Nightwear) Safety Standard
2017'.

HAZARD: The garment may pose a potential fire risk to the wearer.
ACTION REQUIRED: Customers should immediately cease using these pyjamas and return it to any Paul’s
Warehouse USA Outlet store for a full refund.

Paul's Warehouse USA Outlet would like to apologise to its customers for any inconvenience caused by this

recall.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION
Please direct all queries concerning this recall to us on 02 8762 4100 or enquiries@paulswarehouse.com.au

See productsafety.gov.au for
Australian product recall information
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